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June Newsletter 
 

Keswick Ridge School 

166 McKeen Drive, Keswick Ridge, E6L 1N9 

(506) 363-4703 

Acting Principal: Chris Roach 

Acting Vice-Principal: Melissa Chetwynd 
 

Hello KRS Families,  

 

New Principal 

KRS will be welcoming a new Principal for the 2022-2023 school 

year. Mr. Nathan Langille is an experienced administrator across all 

levels in ASD-W. He is currently the Principal at Kingsclear 

Consolidated School. We look forward to having Mr. Langille as a 

part of the KRS community. 

  

Changes to our K-2 Program 

We have made the difficult decision to modify our existing K-2 

Multi-age Program for the 2022-2023 school year. We will offer 

three K-1 combined classes and a single Grade 2 class. This 

change was made in order to provide more focused instruction for 

our Grade 2 students. This will mean classroom and teacher 

changes for some students. More information will be made 

available as class lists are finalized. 

 

Return of Grade 1 French Immersion 

 

We are pleased to announce the return of Grade 1 FI to KRS. 

Registration is still open for any families who may be undecided. 
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Upcoming Events 

June 3rd  

3-5 Track and Field 

June 6th       

K-2 Classes to Wilmot Park 

June 10th      

Student Appreciation Day 

June 15th  

Recognition Lunch 

June 16th     

K-2 Classes to Killarney Lake 

  June 17th   

  Grades 3-8 Awards 

  Ceremony 

 

  June 22nd  

 

  Grade 8 Graduation 

  June 23rd  

  Grades 5-8 End of Year 

  Dance 

 

    
 

 

 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/fsl/Pages/default.aspx
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Community Yard Sale 

Our community yard sale was a huge success. Thank you to those who were able to donate items 

and to those who attended the event on Saturday. All funds raised will go towards end of year 

activities. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 We have a number of field trips and special events in the 

month of June. Please be on the look-out for information and 

permission slips from classroom teachers. It is important that these 

are signed and returned to the school as soon as possible. 

                       


